
 
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

Removal of Public Shade Tree  
 

 
Pursuant to Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 87, Sections 3 and 4, and City Ordinance 
Chapter 43, a public hearing will be held on Monday, November 20, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. via 
remote participation in accordance with Chapter 2 of the Acts of 2023, to consider the removal of 
the following public shade tree: 

#25 – 37 Ward Street   Two (2) 10.5’’ DBH Fraxinus spp. (Ash).  

Individuals may participate remotely in the meeting via a remote participation platform called 
Zoom. 

Click the link below to join the webinar:  
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88441012041?pwd=ZVBETk8vNEpJbFJjS1BXZlJtd21DQT09 
   
Password:  1234 
Webinar ID:  884 4101 2041 
 
Or iPhone one-tap:   
    US: 8884754499, 88441012041# (Toll Free) or 8335480276, 88441012041# (Toll Free) 
 
Or Telephone: 
    Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 
        US: 888 475 4499 (Toll Free) or 833 548 0276 (Toll Free) or 833 548 0282 (Toll Free) or 
877 853 5257 (Toll Free) 
 
The tree identified above has been posted for public inspection. Any objections to its removal 
may be submitted in writing to the Tree Warden prior to or during the hearing. The mailing 
address for the Tree Warden, Conor Morgan, is: Greenlawn Cemetery, 57 Orne Street, Salem, 
MA 01970. 

 
Conor Morgan 

Salem Tree Warden 
MA Certified Arborist # 2364 

CMorgan@salem.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DOMINICK PANGALLO                 
MAYOR 

 

CITY OF SALEM, MASSACHUSETTS 

57 ORNE STREET 
  SALEM, MA  01970 

TEL. 978-745-0195  

 

 

 

  Raymond Jodoin 
Director of Operations 

 
Conor Morgan 

Tree Division of DPS 
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